From: Helen Senderovich

Sent: Monday, August 19, 2024 12:18 AM

To: COA < coa@brampton.ca >

Subject: [EXTERNAL] House design_ Urgent matter due to August 15 for meeting due to August 20

Caution: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or open attachments that you do not trust or are not expecting.

Dear city of Brampton,

I wanted to express my frustration and dissatisfaction with the decision made in regards to house building design described in the attached document that jeopardized our house exterior both anterior and posterior view . We paid an additional fee for purchasing our lot and ravine view on the back of the house. Now, the attached project obstructed our ravine's view from left side, and instead we see the deadly wall of the new built house from the attached project. Similarly, the anterior view from the right side was affected, and instead of having an open space view from the master bed room, we see now the wall and the roof of the new built house from the attached project. Furthermore this inappropriate design affected the view of the whole street.

We would never agreed to the above bult design which could affect our house exterior if we would be notified about that in advance. We received your letter very late (despite it dated August 7). Majority of the exterior from the attached project was built already without our knowledge of what to expect which is absolutely not acceptable. We request reassessment of this design ASAP to ensure that exterior of our house is not affected in any way and previously existing view is restored in full from the back and front of our house.

Thank you for your prompt attention to this urgent and very important for us matter.

We would like to be notified promptly about steps to be taken to eliminate the disruption of the exterior design of our house and removal of any obstruction of the view in front and back of the house.

Regards,

Helen&Michael Senderovich

18 Pali Drive